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Inspection Services                                       

Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND
July 1, 1999

Peter Ganser

3817 Chesterbrook Rd

Arlington VA  22207

RE:
Whitehead Ave, Cushing Island


CBL:
106-C-B-019


DU:
1

Dear  Mr. Ganser:

An inspection of your newly installed septic system has been done.  My finding is that the system was installed to code.

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, feel free to contact this office at 874-8693.

Sincerely,

Jon Reed

Code Enforcement Officer
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